
Rotterdam, 19.05.2022

Storm Neuss

Dear Sir or Madam,

due to the current severe weather conditions in Neuss and the associated gusts of wind and heavy rain, we are 
unfortunately forced to temporarily suspend terminal operations in Neuss.

Unfortunately, it is not possible to reliably estimate the duration or frequency of these measures. Our terminal partner 
assures us that he will decide on appropriate measures as the situation requires, in order to safeguard terminal 
operations in the best possible way.

The safety of customers, truckers and employees m/f is of course always a high priority in such weather conditions.

We kindly ask for your understanding and thank you for your support.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


